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Wednesday 30th July 2021 

 
 
Dear parents/carers, 
 
Rehearsals for our spectacular end of year performance are well underway and the children are 
revelling in the process of transforming into their new roles. Unfortunately, due to the rising 
COVID-19 cases within the county and the highly transmissible Delta variant, under advice we 
sadly are not able to have a live audience this year.  
 
We are extremely sorry that this is the position we have found ourselves in, however as an 
alternative, we are hoping to have a professional camera man come in to film the performance. At 
the end of this process, each family will be provided with a CD of the performance to enjoy at 
home with an unlimited audience – something that I’m sure will be a treasured keepsake. This 
exciting prospect will provide the children with the chance to gain experience of acting in front of 
the camera.  But this will only be possible with a voluntary contribution of £10 from each child. This 
cost has already been generously subsidised by the school in order to reduce the cost.  
 
This payment can be made via Parent Pay or cash can be brought into school in a named 
envelope. We do please ask that this payment is made by Friday 9th July.  
 
We want every child to be able to benefit from receiving a copy of the DVD, therefore, if you do 
have any queries or concerns, please do not hesitate to email via SLT@st-josephs.gloucs.sch.uk 
and this will be treated in the strictest confidence.  
 
Kindest regards, 
Miss Crisp 
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